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Dear Parents and Carers 

September 2020 

At the moment we are putting together our plan for the return to school in September.  The intention is to open on the 3rd 

September for Y1-6 in year group bubbles. There will be key information on the website for you to look at.  

We are delighted to be welcoming a new teacher to our school and we are sure that they will fit into our school really well.  

Miss Caplin will join the Y4 team. 

With this letter you should have a pen portrait which details who your child’s class teacher will be for September 2020 and 

this letter sets out how we have arranged the classes, the teacher of the class and the Phase Leader. 

At Wraysbury our classes are mixed ability, mixed gender, mixed age (in terms of the month of birth), mixed ethnicity and 

mixed educational need.  We consider these factors along with friendships and family connections when devising our class 

lists.  We use all this information in carefully working out who goes into which class and as you can imagine it can be very 

complex.  In some cases we have also considered whose class they have been in previously. The classes are: 

Upper KS2  Year 6   Mrs Woodhart (Phase Leader) 

   Year 6   Mrs Stack 

   Year 5   Miss Doherty 

Year 5   Miss De La Perrelle 

Lower KS2  Year 4   Mrs Allen (Phase Leader) 

Year 4  Miss Caplin 

Year 3   Miss Preston  

   Year 3  Mrs Cole    

KS1   Year 2  Mrs Brech (Phase Leader) 

   Year 2   Miss Alexander 

   Year 1  Mrs Broadway 

   Year 1   Miss Wise 

Foundation Stage Foundation Miss Hooker (Foundation Stage Leader) 

   Foundation Miss Clark 

Ms Wake, Mrs Russell Mrs Griffin–Smith and Mrs Saunders will continue to work part-time in our school as 

additional teachers.  Mrs Collins will continue with her Inclusion Leader role  

I hope that this helps to explain what I know can be very confusing for parents.  If you have any further queries than please 

contact us.  Do have a look at the website (and continue to look at it over the summer holidays).  There is a document which 

hopefully shows you what is in store for each year group and it is also included in this pack.  We are hoping to make the 

return to school a really fun and exciting one for the children. 

Have a lovely summer 

Mrs A Fox 

Headteacher 
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